
 

KIRKSVILLE CITY COUNCIL REPORT 

 
Council Meeting Date: September 19, 2011  Agenda Item: 13 
 
Report Prepared by:   Vickie Brumbaugh, CMC, MRCC, City Clerk 
 
Recommended Motion:  To approve the appointment of Heather Darrah to the Adair 
County Extension Council for the remainder of a two-year term. 
 
Background:   The Adair County Extension Council is supported by a partnership of 
federal, state and local governments.  The Extension Council provides access to 
research-based information, problem-solving and educational resources most needed 
by the people of Missouri.  Jeremy Pingel was appointed last May as the City’s 
representative on the Extension Council, but he had to resign due to a conflict with 
KDIC meeting dates.   
 
City employee, Heather Darrah, has expressed interest to serve on the Extension 
Council if the City Council chooses to appoint her for the remainder of the two-year 
term, expiring March 2013. 
 
Fiscal Impact: None. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
 
Mari E. Macomber 
City Manager 


